
 

 

From: Lavinia Corriero 

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 5:34 PM 

To: Councillor, Keith Irish - Markham; Mayor Scarpitti 

Cc: Clerks Public 

Subject: Baha’i Proposal Feb 25 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Mayor Scarpitti and Councillor Irish, 

 
I am contacting you on behalf of the four constituents I live with on Cottonwood Court. 

We oppose this development because: 

- they will be cutting down 650+ mature trees (saplings are NOT a replacement for mature trees!) - it will destroy the 
habitat for the wildlife 
- it will add traffic to the already congested roads in our area (I drive this route daily. It is already a nightmare and will 
worsen with the new developments already approved at bayview & john, Leslie & john, and don mills & Steeles) 
- it is the wrong location for such a huge development! 
- years of construction affecting residents & wildlife - parking shortfall by 325 spots (there isn’t enough parking on 
Cottonwood for our own residents) 

 
If you approve this development, you will lose our four votes in the next election. 

 
L. Corriero on Cottonwood Court 
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